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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the value of Courage throughout the week. We had some lovely nominations from 
pupils. Remember we love to hear about how the children are showing and sharing our school values at 
home!  

 

Tuesday is our online Parents Evening and the children are bringing home letters with further instructions on 
how to book an appointment. Please return these to school ASAP. Below is a reminder of key dates that are 
coming up this half term.  

 

Finally, our attendance has dropped from the previous week so can you please continue to stress the 
importance of good attendance with your children so that they continue to make good progress.  

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Cooperation  

 

We will begin the week as usual with our Values meeting and the children will be 

introduced to this week’s value, Co-operation.  

As a whole school, we will be thinking carefully about how we speak and listen to 

one another; and how important it is to learn to work as a team, building trust, 
resilience and friendships!  

Of course, do remember to send in your home nominations for how your child has 
shown co-operation at home e.g. following instructions, helping tidy up, supporting 
younger siblings etc.  

We really want to celebrate home nominations for our Values’ Board in school each week. Simply message the class 

teacher via Class Dojo for a home nomination which will be read out and celebrated at daily Meeting. 
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This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

Isabelle  

Alfie 

 

             

Parents evening via Teams is on Tuesday 23rd September. Follow the instructions on the 

letter sent home to book your appointment.  

 

October: Black History Month – the children will be learning about this during their 

English lessons. 

           

16th October World Values Day 

 

Week Commencing 08/09/2025 – 12/09/2025 = Our attendance 93%. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 

 

 


